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June 25, 2019

Mr. Ron Boughey
T.E.M. Group, Inc.
3560 Bashford Avenue
Louisville, KY 40218

RE: Louisville Water Company Bidder Pre-Qualification

Dear Mr. Boughey

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been approved for a financial upgrade. The new pre-
qualification maximum contract ceiling determined for your firm is listed below on this letter along with
previously approved categories.

Maximum Contract Ceiling Amount: $3,798,565.00
The type(s) of work for which you are authorized to bid is stated below:

CategoryName

Electrical

Your firm cannot bid over the maximum contract ceiling amount. The maximum contract ceiling indicated above
and type(s) work authorized were established by Louisville Water Company based upon information submitted
by your firm on our standard form for pre-qualifying contractors, evaluation summaries from references for
which you previously performed work and financial information. Pre-qualification categories for which you did
not submit references but placed checkmark(s) as interested in performing the work cannot be applied until
references are submitted.

If you believe that your firm is qualified to do work other than that which has been approved, or a substantial
change in experience or financial position has been realized which may affect these values, you may request in
writing a re-examination and evaluation by Louisville Water Company. Be reminded of the Equal Employment
Opportunities Requirements when bidding for work with the Louisville Water Company and the requirements
relative to affirmative action. If you have not already done so, please submit a copy of your firm’s affirmative
action plan.
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The Company reserves the right to modify, re-evaluate, suspend or terminate a contractor’s pre-qualification
status for but not limited to any one or more of the following reasons:

a) Available new information indicating material change in contractor’s situation from that which
existed at the time of pre-qualification approval.

b) The Company’s experiencing ongoing disputes with the contractor on an existing project.

c) Ongoing problems between the contractor and his creditors necessitating incurrence of Company time
and expense.

d) Failure to provide updated pre-qualification information as requested.

You are further advised that the Company shall review bi-annually this prequalification rating which shall be
adjusted to the contractor’s current position as determined by the Company.

Sinc z*rely yoursM

Susan McNeill Procurement Assistant



